
Warren County School District 
Driver’s for Board approval 

May 14, 2018 
 
 
 
All the below drivers have their clearances and necessary paper work filed with 
the District Transportation Office.  Their names are hereby being submitted for 
board approval. 
 
 
 
Transportation Department  
 

 

 
WCSD Drivers 

 
Contractor 

 
Aubree Hendrickson 

 
Suppa Transportation 

Ginnie Turner Suppa Transportation 

Robert Long Suppa Transportation 

Kathy Martin Suppa Transportation 

Robert Mott Taraska Busing 

  

 


